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Ear Care

Patient Information Leaflet

Current experience has demonstrated that a safer way of clearing ear wax is the application of olive oil ear drops rather than ear syringing that carries greater clinical risks.

Only if necessary after the application of the drops for a week should ear syringing be considered.

If you feel your ears have remained blocked then you can make an appointment with the nurse to have them checked.

The drops that are recommended are olive oil ear drops purchased from the chemist.
Application of Ear Drops

The drops should be applied and then lying down for 10 minutes to allow the drops to soak into the ear wax.

This should be carried out for a week, 2 times per day.

General Advice

You do not need to have your ears checked prior to flying.

Ear care does not require an emergency appointment.

This advice is intended to support a safer and less invasive method of clearing ear wax that can be carried out at home.
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